
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5/9/24 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 6- Life Skills Project 
 
We have arranged a visit for Year 6 children to the Life Skills Learning Centre in Smeaton Road, 
Bedminster. All Year 6 pupils in Bristol are given the opportunity to explore the centre and learn 
valuable life skills that aims to prepare them for their next steps towards being ready for secondary 
school. It is a highly engaging and popular activity which the children talk about as one of their favourite 
lessons in Year 6.  
 
The visit will take place on Friday 18th October, 2024.  The children will leave school promptly at 9.00 
am and arrive back in school at approximately 12.30pm (depending on traffic conditions).  
 
PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD IS IN SCHOOL AT 8.45 AM PROMPTLY.    
 
The aim of this visit is to help children learn about safety in a practical way. 
 
To ensure this event can go ahead, we would be extremely grateful if you could donate a sum of £9 for 
your child to attend (This will be non-refundable as paid to Lifeskills in advance).  A £5 discount will be 
offered to those pupils eligible for pupil premium.   
 
Permission and payment for your child to attend the trip must be given via Scopay  
NO LATER THAN Thursday 10th OCTOBER 2024.  
  
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Christy Hill and Slaney Mitchell  
Year 6 Team  
 

 

 

 
 


